

Children's Hospital Pyjamas

Children's Unit Women's and Children's Group 2 Ipswich Hospital Heath Road Ipswich Suffolk IP4 5PD

Tel: 01473 702288

Date 18/12/2019

Dear Children's Hospital Pyjamas Team,

Thank you for your generous donation to the Children's Unit at Ipswich Hospital. We intend to gift the pyjamas to our patients in hospital over Christmas as part of a lovely stocking to wake up to Christmas morning. Thank you to all involved in making this happen for our patients, we would love you to include us again next year. Please contact our Play Therapist Siobhan on Siobhan.castle@esneft.nhs.uk next year as I will be moving on to a new role.

Wishing you all a happy healthy festive period,

Yours sincerely

Hannah Page

Children's Unit Sister